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| feel fortunate to be able to provide my son daycare in a federally mandated child daycare facility, Unfortunately,
for various reasons not all parents are able to have such an option. Requiring standards such as HB674will provide
some peace off mind that daycare facilities arent just winging it.

HB674 - | strongly support the proposed requirement that all providers must obtain and maintain liability insurance
as a condition of licensure, temporary permission, or registration to operate a child care facility.

Joshua Fisher
808-781-8216
96816. Kaimuki
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